
 

 

BBPSRH/PARENT/2023-24/74                               20.11.2023 

Dear Parents 

Guru Nanak Jayanti, also known as Gurupurab celebrates the birth anniversary of Guru Nanak Dev ji. In 

an effort to inculcate the sense of unity and harmony among the students, the school has planned to 

conduct a Special Assembly on Friday, 24 November 2023. The students should carry a big handkerchief 

for covering their head during the assembly. Besides a small programme it has been decided to organize 

‘LANGAR’ for the support staff. We seek your cooperation in the form of a small contribution.  

Students of Class V are requested to bring the following items cooked for the ‘LANGAR’. The food to 

be brought in DISPOSABLE CONTAINERS. 

 V A – Jeera Aloo (1 Kg) (less spicy) 

 V B – 20 Pooris and  5 Frootis @ 10/- 

 V C -  Jeera Rice (250gms.)  

 V D -  Halwa (500 gms.) 

 V E - White Channa (500gms) (Thick gravy and less spicy) 

NOTE: Please note all Students will bring 3 disposable plates and 3 spoons each. 

 

We expect whole hearted participation of all the students and parents in celebration of this festival. 

 

Regards 

Team BBPS, Rohini 


